
WELCOME TO OUR NEW NCWSS EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 
 

The North Central Weed Science Society would like to welcome Ms. Kelley 
Mazur as our new Executive Secretary. Kelley started as our new Executive 
Secretary on April 14 and is making an excellent transition into this role, after 
the departure of Ms. Tara Steinke who recently left IMI to spend more time 
with her family. Tara will be greatly missed. However, I have no doubt that 
Kelley will be a great asset to the NCWSS. Kelley’s background includes 
attending the University of Nevada, Las Vegas for general studies before 
starting her career at Wynn Las Vegas Resorts in Event Planning, Marketing 
and Hospitality. At the Wynn she gained skills in managing events and 
marketing campaigns for two luxury resort properties. In October of 2013, 
Kelley shifted her career focus to non-profit where she would manage the 
Children’s Heart Foundation of Nevada. Kelley is proficient in managing 

finances, multiple databases and coordinating with a board full of passionate individuals to drive 
forward the mission of the organization. Kelley is anxious to utilize her skill set in assisting the NCWSS to 

reach our goals. Please welcome Kelley Mazur to the NCWSS. Kelley’s contact information is: Kelley 
Mazur at 303-327-8016 or email kelley@imigroup.org or by using info@ncwss.org  
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